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Thank you for the Idaho Chapter's contribution of $100.00 (check #1247) to 
The Wildlife Society to support our student travel grant program. 

Your chapter's donation will help student members attend our First Annual 
Conference in Albuquerque, New Mexico, this September. A quick review of the 
conference program reveals what a tremendous opportunity that will be for young 
professionals. They will hear papers on a wide range of wildlife conservation issues 
and have a chance to meet students, researchers, and managers from across the 
U.S., Canada, and beyond. I can think of no better way to increase their knowledge 
of current research and management needs and to broaden their perspective of the 
wildlife profession. 

I hope many of your chapter's members attend the conference themselves -­
both to take advantage of the professional development opportunities presented and 
to meet some of the students assisted by your donation. Thank you for your 
concern for our emerging professionals and commitment to strengthening their 
education. 

Your chapter's generous support will be recognized in a future issue of The 
Wildlifer. 

Sincerely, 

-ttc 
Har~ dgdon 
Executive Director 
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